

Mr David Way NSW Planning Assessment Commission Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Mr Way

The Sydney Zoo (D440/16) - Supplementary Social Impact Assessment

Thank you for your email message dated 11 July 2017 regarding the above.

TfNSW has reviewed the revised social impact assessment and advises that it has no further comment on the above development application.

For further information, please don't hesitate to contact Para Sangar, Senior Transport Planner on 8202 2672.

Yours sincerely

13/7/17

Mark Ozinga

Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development Freight, Strategy and Planning

Objective Reference CD17/08048